
All students are 
encouraged to attend 
and meet with the 
Higher Learning 
Commission’s 
site visit team. 
The team’s visit will be 
critical in determining 
the future accreditation 
of Luna Community 
College. Your 
attendance and input 
are highly valued.

STUDENT-ONLY MEETING WITH HLC

12:30 to 1:30 p.m.
Monday, March 25
Allied Health Auditorium

FREE LUNCH PROVIDED. #LCCmatters

Luna students,
LET YOUR VOICE
BE HEARD.

The college’s accreditation status was upgraded from a previous show-cause order to probation in July 2018. The Higher Learning Commission is expected to make 
a decision on the college’s accreditation by November 2019. For more information about the college’s current status, you may visit the hlcommission.org website.


